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WestLaw Access 

We currently have a computer and printer setup with basic WestLaw access, to 
assist those without this subscription who need to do legal research.  Simply 
check-in with reception at the Clerk of Courts Office to gain access to this room.  
There is a printer available to use with a 10 page limit.  This computer is located 
in the Zoom Room and is used for any pro se individuals approved to utilize this 
room for a Zoom hearing.  These hearings take priority over research, so you 
may be asked to step out for a bit.  We ask that you only research for a 30-
minute period of time if others are waiting.   

New Staff in the Courts 
Clerk of Circuit Courts: 

Taylor Weidman has been promoted to the newly added Deputy 
Court Clerk position on the Criminal/Traffic Team.   

 

 

The Civil/Family Team has added Mandi Raether as the Deputy 
Clerk Civil/File Retention which was recently vacated by Taylor. 

 

 

The Fiscal/Jury Team has added Kayla Glaser as Deputy Clerk, a 
position which was recently vacated. 

 

 

Register in Probate/Juvenile Clerk of Court: 

Roshelle Frye has been added as Deputy Court Clerk, a position 
which was recently vacated.  
 

Welcome to all of the new staff members! 
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